
 

NEWS UPDATE DECEMBER 2009 

 CONGRATULATIONS TO THREE NEW OWNERS OF ACACIA RIDGE HORSES. 

 We have two boys going to Queensland which is very exciting. These are our first 
Queenslanders. 

 

Megan Mickenbecker from Brisbane is the proud new owner of AR Geronimo. Megan is a keen 
eventer and a pupil of Rebel Morrow. She has been eventing for five years with her TB gelding 
and is now aiming for higher levels with Gerry. Hopefully we may see them back in Adelaide for 
the International Three Day Event in a couple of years. Good luck Megan. 



 

ACACIA RIDGE GERONIMO GOING TO NEW OWNER MEGAN MICKELBECKER EARLY 2010. 

  

Sharlene Hodges of Glenden in Qld is the proud new owner of AR Granada. Sharlene is a 
dressage judge and is very much looking forward to hitting the dressage scene with Granada. 
We wish them lots of luck with their new partnership.  

 

ACACIA RIDGE GRANADA LEAVING TO JOIN SHARLENE, HIS NEW OWNER IN QLD EARLY 2010 

  

 



ACACIA RIDGE BALLANTYNE ( yearling filly by Bravo Romulus) 

Our yearling filly, Acacia Ridge Ballantyne, being delivered to her new owner Sally Hatswell at 
Wistow in SA. This was Bally’s first ever truck trip, took all of three or four minutes to hop on 
the truck, the same on arrival, checked out her new surroundings and very calmly walked off. 
Sally assures me that she has settled in immediately and is very happy in her new home. We 
look forward to seeing Sally and Bally out competing in dressage in another few years. I guess 
we have to give her a chance to grow up first but she is a very stunning young lady, already 
well over 15hh. Ballantyne is by our young stallion Bravo Romulus out of Northern Athena by 
Falkland Victory, she is a real eye catcher with her flashy chrome and great confirmation. 
Congratulations and best luck for the future, Sally. 

 

  
 


